

Dear Charlestown Business Owner,

Together with the Town of Charlestown, Charlestown Chamber of Commerce and Ocean Community Chamber of Commerce (OCCC), we are pleased to introduce our 2023 American Recovery Plan Act Small Business Grant Program.

This spring the Economic Improvement Commission of Charlestown will assist in awarding and administering ten small business grants of \$5,000 each, to Charlestown licensed and domiciled businesses affected by the Covid pandemic. Each application will be individually screened and evaluated for past hardship as well as future business plans.

Application deadline is February 1, 2023. It is available online at www.charlestown.gov/arpagrant or at the Town of Charlestown Town Hall. For questions regarding the application process, please contact Lisa Konicki at the OCCC at 401-596-7761or lkonicki@oceanchamber.org.

We look forward to making this grant program a success. Thank you to our small business community for your resiliency and continuing to operate under difficult economic circumstances.

Sincerely,

Craig Marr, Chairman Charlestown Economic Improvement Commission



